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14th November 2014 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
It was lovely that so many parents and villagers joined the children and staff for the Act of 

Remembrance in the church on Tuesday. I would like to thank all the children for their thoughtful work. 

We are very proud of how respectful they were during the time of silence. I would also like to thank  

Mrs Carter who planned the event. 

 
Now the bad weather is upon us can you please ensure that your child comes to school equipped for 

breaktimes. Provided the conditions outside are safe we try to ensure that the children get out but are 

unable to allow this if they are not adequately attired. Your child needs a coat (waterproof if wet) and a 

hat and gloves if cold. Wellington boots would be very useful in wet and snowy weather too! 

 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
God bless and have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Broadhembury School  
 
 
 

Question of the week 
 

Class 1   What numbers are significant to you and your family and why? 
 

Class 2   Discuss fashion with family and friends and how  

they have changed since 1950. Which do you prefer? 
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Class Two – Learning Community Concert, Thursday 20th November 

Next Thursday afternoon Class 2 will be taking part in a Learning Community Concert to commemorate 

WW1. The children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink as we will have an early lunch, any 

children entitled to a school packed lunch should order on Wednesday morning. 
 

Unfortunately this event is not open for parents as there is limited space in the venue. Please complete 

the SOE3 which will be sent home today. 

 

School Photos – Friday 21st November 

On Friday morning Tempest Photography will be in school to take individual photos. Please ensure that 

your child comes to school with full school uniform on that day, with a fresh sweatshirt! Children may 

wish to bring a hairbrush to school for that day! If there are younger siblings you wish to be included on 

the photo please bring them to school at 9.30am. 

 

Chess Sets 

Do you have any old chess sets that you no longer need or use? If so we would be very grateful if you 
could you donate them to the school for our extra-curricular activities.  
   
 

BROADHEMBURY BRIDGES to week ending Friday 7th November 

Class One: 
William for being polite towards others 

Grace for a cheerful start to her new school 

 
Class Two: 
Cameron for starting the term with a positive attitude and enthusiasm for learning 

Olivia and Samuel for a cheerful start to their new school 

 

Key Dates 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Monday and Tuesday next week. 

Thursday 20th November – Class Two Learning Community Concert 

  Friday 21st November – Individual School Photos 

  Wednesday 3rd December – KS2 Oral Health Visit 

  Christmas Play – Thursday 11th December at 2pm 

 
 


